
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Pinellas County Schools   

Virtual Parent Academy POWER HOUR SERIES  

Behind Every Data Point is a Child 
  

Tuesday, October 13, 5:30- 6:30 PM 
  
  

WEBINAR  
Please register to receive the meeting link at www.pcsb.org/parentacademy  

  
  DESCRIPTION 

 I received my child’s data, what does it mean? Who do I speak with regarding my child’s 
data? What are key questions I should be asking the teacher/school staff? What is progress 
monitoring? During this workshop we will provide participants with information about the 
various assessments that are administered by levels: elementary, middle, and high school. 
We will discuss the data related to outcomes, and how it impacts your child. Lastly, we will 
discuss what are the right questions to ask about your child’s data. Please join us and find 

out how to support your child with a better understanding of the data. 

 

  

  
  

If you are unable to join us live, the session will be recorded.  Look for this and past   
workshop recording links and information about upcoming sessions   

in this Power Hour series all at     www.pcsb.org/parentacademy  
For questions, email Sheila Kane at kanes@pcsb.org  

http://www.pcsb.org/parentacademy
http://www.pcsb.org/parentacademy

